
For information call (925) 455-7500 
or visit us online at www.wheelsbus.com

To help start the school year on a “green slate” Wheels is 
offering unlimited FREE rides to middle and high school 
students on all regularly scheduled bus routes from 
August 22nd through September 2, 2016, including weekends!

More than just a way to get to school, students can take 
advantage of the entire Wheels bus system to go to after 
school activities, work, the mall, and other fun places.  

Just board any regularly scheduled Wheels bus and 
your ride is FREE!

August 22nd - Sept. 2nd


